
4th quarter 2023

In September we attended
the General Conference of
the United Pentecostal
Church International. We
wish to honor Brother
Howell for his years of
service to Global Missions,
and we look forward to
serving with Brother Hunley
in continued revival.
What an exciting time to be
involved in taking the Whole
Gospel to the Whole World!

We have also gained a
daughter! Our son Philippe
and Tabbitha were married
September 16, and we are
thrilled to welcome her to
the family!

It was a great honor to
attend the French Summit
held in Dakar, Senegal. We
are excited about the future
of the church in French
speaking nations! This was
held in conjunction with the
first ever General
Conference of the UPC of
Senegal. It was inspiring to
see how God is moving in
this country.

Above, Marcus is providing a
French translation for
Brother Howell’s message.

Congratulations to the 
fourteen graduates of IBF, 
our Bible school in France. 
We honor them for their 
commitment to their 
studies, and look forward to 
working with them for 
continued growth and 
revival!

In addition, we are rejoicing 
over the attendance at this 
year’s 40th Youth 
Convention. 900 people 
representing fifteen nations 
were present, and fifteen 
received the baptism of the 
Holy-Ghost.

As we enter 2024, we pray prayers of thanksgiving and continued blessings

for each of you! Youmake everything we do possible.

Thank you,

Marcus and Renee Brainos
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